
 
 
 
July 20, 2005 
 
 
Dr. James Proodian 
10 West End Court  
Long Branch, NJ 07740 
 
 
Dear Dr.  Proodian: 
 
Please allow me to take this opportunity to thank you for visiting QMed and 
bringing to us the “Stress Management” seminar.  Your teaching was both 
informative and entertaining, bringing to light important aspects that will definitely 
benefit our staff both professionally and personally.   
 
Our staff, which included a number of nurses, found it a rewarding hour and 
would be eager to participate in another class.  Your passion and insight was 
evident in your teaching and made it a rewarding experience for all of us.   
 
I look forward to a continued relationship with our QMed team and thank you 
again.  
  
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Gail Laing 
Director, Human Resources 
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